Thank you to all cur families who attended our first All School Mass. The representation was
GREAT!

Our school year is off to an amazing start. Your children are already changing and growing. Qur
academics midterm will be Wednesday, Sept. 27. Progress reports will go home the following
Tuesday, Oct. 3.

Cookie and Popcorn Sales are underway. We will continue sales until Sept. 29. Each of our
fundraisers provides additional funds for HSCS. Thank vou.

Service projects are an important component of your childs learning experience at Holy Spirit.
This month we are asking the children to contribute to Hurricane Relief. After contacting the
Diocese of Houston, it was suggested we raise money for those families affected by the recent
storm.

Our goal is to reach $1000.00 in cash or gift cards to help families recover from the damage.
QOur goals are three tiered as follows:

S 500.00—Special treat for all
$ 800.00—Free dress for everyone!
$1000.00—Balloon toss—\Water balloon at your“favorite” faculty member

Holy Spirit Catholic School has been asked to participate in the Rock Springs High School
Homecoming Parade on Sept. 29. The route is approximately two miles. Children will be riding
(seated) on a trailer. If your child is interested, please complete the form below. More
information to follow.

CHILD’S NAME will participate in
the Homecoming Parade on Sept. 29.

Parent’s Signature



